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Breach of Tribunal Statistics Quarterly 

Introduction 

1. This note is to advise users of a breach of figures for the Tribunal 
Statistics Quarterly Official Statistics publication. The breached data 
relates to information on the Social Security and Child Support 
(SSCS) tribunal.  

Background 

2. The MoJ became aware on the 11th of June 2014 that management 
information had been obtained by the Guardian and published on 
their website ahead of their planned publication as Official Statistics 
on 12th June.  

3. We are aware that this covers information up to March 2014 on the 
following items in relation to Tribunal Statistics Quarterly (TSQ).  

a. receipts in the SSCS tribunal 

4. The Official Statistics publication containing this information can be 
found at:  

www.gov.uk/government/publications/tribunal-statistics-quarterly-
january-to-march-2014 

Action taken  

5. The breach has been reported to National Statistician. 

6. We will be providing a breach report to the National Statistician in 
due course and will update this notice with further details when 
available. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.gov.uk/government/publications/tribunal-statistics-quarterly-january-to-march-2014
http://www.gov.uk/government/publications/tribunal-statistics-quarterly-january-to-march-2014

